
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  August 8, 2024    
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 
 
From:  Todd Stoughton 
  Interim City Manager 
  
Subject: Presentation to recognize departing Commission Members  
 
 
I am requesting that a presentation be placed on the evening agenda to recognize all departing Commission 
Members on the dais, thanking them for their service to the City and Community.  


